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Fiscal Impact Summary 

This bill requires the Rural Infrastructure Authority (RIA), through its Division of Local 
Government to provide staff support and assistance for the South Carolina Infrastructure 
Facilities Authority and the South Carolina Water Quality Revolving Fund Authority. 
 
This bill will have no fiscal impact, as RIA indicates this is current practice and will not affect 
normal business operations.  

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on January 10, 2023 
State Expenditure 
This bill requires the Division of Local Government of RIA to provide staff support and 
assistance for the South Carolina Infrastructure Facilities Authority and the South Carolina 
Water Quality Revolving Fund Authority.  RIA reports that this is current practice and will not 
affect normal business operations.  Therefore, this bill will have no fiscal impact.  
 
State Revenue 
N/A 
 
Local Expenditure 
N/A 
 
Local Revenue 
N/A 
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